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January 9, 2012

Supervisor Salud Carbajal

First District Supervisor

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
105 E. Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

_5&'0&

Dear Supervisge€arbajal:

SANTA BARBARA
FOUNDATION

Making Philanthropy Work for Everyone

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge the Santa Barbara Foundation’s
participation with the County in conducting an assessment of poverty in Santa Barbara
County. The objective of the project is to gather existing community data into an
informational format with the intent of utilizing community resources in the most cost
effective and efficient manner possible to assist low-income residents of Santa Barbara
County. The Foundation is pleased to provide $30,000 to support this effort.

Foundation funds will be utilized for the cost of the consultant.

In light of the support provided by the Santa Barbara Foundation, we expect that our
partnership would include joint involvement in the following project activities:

o Selection of the consultant

o Determination of key indicators

. Participation in the committee(s) tasked with creating recommendations

. Assistance with the final document(s) reporting the first phase of the work
. Access te the data to be used in the final document(s).

The work to be performed will result in the creation of a written report and countywide
map showing poverty and health indicators, existing resources—with a focus on County
and City data, and a general overview of nonprofit services addressing basic needs. The
timeline for completion is June, 2012. We anticipate that the outcome of this project
will provide a baseline for future efforts to address poverty as a whole, and view it as a
potential first phase to a larger scope of work which may include among other things a
deeper assessment of the nonprofit sector and recommendations for evidence-based
practices. Additional work and timelines would be determined at the conclusion of the

first phase of the process.

In addition to the immediate work, we view this project as an opportunity to create a
new relationship with the County of Santa Barbara that may be used as a model for

promising future partnerships.

Sincerely,

o

Ronald V. Gallo, Ed.D.
President & CEO

www.sbfoundation.org



